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Townsend, Erle

From: Todd Russell <toddrussell74@outlook.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 6:19 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program- Opposed to EV Mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 

 

As an insurance agent in northern Maine, I see the financial struggles of Aroostook County people every day. Many, if 

not most of our customers frequently express the difficulties they are facing with rising prices. People are discouraged 

and frustrated over their limited financial resources as prices in all market sectors keep rising. The electric vehicle 

mandate would exacerbate our fellow Mainers’ hardships even more and I fear many would be pushed to the breaking 

point. I implore you, please show mercy to our struggling friends, neighbors, and fellow citizens who absolutely cannot 

afford to live in a state with an EV mandate. An EV mandate will also push the prices of gasoline powered vehicles and 

replacement parts up much higher as they become more scarce. Therefore, the Mainers who cannot afford to purchase 

an EV and still maintain a gasoline powered vehicle will still feel the financial burdens of an EV mandate. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Todd Russell 

Caribou, Me. 

 

 


